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Tracey Kypreos  

(Office Manager) 

 

Kylie Maunsell  

( Relieving AP, 3 Platinum) 

 

Katrina Black  

( AP, 6 Black) 

 

 

 

 

Kylie Landrigan  

(Relieving  AP 

1-2 Yellow, 

 

Catherine Ryan  

(Principal) 

 

Clare Baptist 

Assistant Principal (2 

Days) 

 

Wendy Goldman  

(1 Gold) 

Rel AP 3 days 

 

Megan Sweeney 

Kindergarten 

 

 

Ellie Eagle  

Kindergarten 

 

Michelle Bishop 

 (5-6  Glitter) 

 

Lee Peery  

(1/2 Red) 

 

Kathryn Pryke 

(1/2  ) 

 

Denise Tyras  

(2 Blue) 

 

Dani Maroske  

(3 Tangerine) 

 

Eileen Brennan  

(4 Emerald) 

 

 

Juliet Ovnerud  

(4Pink) 

 

Adam Smith  

(5 Aqua) 

 

Meg Cambino 

(Learning Support) 

 

Carly Olander  

(Performing Arts) 

 

Karina Harley  

(Spanish) 

 

Julie Perkovic  

(Learning Support) 

 

Ken Brandon  

Maths Olympiad 

 

Mary Verdun  

(Library) 

 

Raelene Spicer 

 (Office) 

 

Julie Pak  

(Integration) 

 

Heidi Weathers  

(Integration) 

 

Monika Pinkus 

 (School Counsellor) 

 

Gina Wilson  

(Office) 

 

Jane Wilson  

(Integration) 

 

 

Dorian Rimac  

(General Assistant) 

 

Richard Targett 

(General Assistant) 

Julie Duncan 

Canteen 

 

  

Bronte Public School  “Meet The team!” 
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BRONTE HOUSE CAPTAINS 2021 

  Captains Vice Captains 

COOK Lottie Blair 
Sean Coughlin 

Kelly Clifton 
Kai Crawford 

OXLEY Beau Garthon 
Grace Harris- Day 

Will Goodall 
Harry Foy 

PHILLIP Mia Radic 
Elliot Russell 

Zoe Romans 
Morgan Lock 

STURT Vivi Saddington 
Tom Singer 

Olivia Young 
Harry Woodall 

 

K-6 Creative Arts Syllabus Program: Dance 

In dance studies this term, all our students will learn mindful 
meditation, yoga, authentic movement experiences, guided improvisation 
activities and contemporary dance,   

 

If you and your child are interested in further dance experiences, please 
go to the NSW Department of Education: The Arts Unit website 
https://www.artsunit.nsw.edu.au/ for information regarding student 
workshops and creative classes.  

 

 Student Leadership Team 2021 

Introducing the student leadership team  

Eleanor ward—Captain 

Jeremy Harman—Captain 

Jasper Bendeich –Prefect 

Kama Yuzpe –Prefect 

Alec Bates –Prefect 

Hugh Foy –Prefect 

Eva Kipic –Prefect 

Emilie Satchwell –Prefect 

 

A message from Ms Carly Olander 
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Dear Bronte Public School Parents and Carers, 
 

Please join us on Monday for the first P&C meeting of 2021 on  
Monday 22nd February. 

 
It's a great opportunity to meet other parents and learn more about what's hap-

pening at the school. 
This meeting is also the AGM where you will hear the financial position of the P&C 

and a couple of the executive roles will be voted on, 
including that of President and one of the Vice President roles. 

Please email us at brontepandc@gmail.com if you are interested in running for ei-
ther of those roles. 

The meeting will be run via Zoom and everyone is welcome!! 
 

When: Mon 22nd Feb, 7pm 
 

Where: https://us02web.zoom.us/j/89063577989 
 

The role of the P&C is to support the school community, be a conduit between 
the parents and the classes 

and also raise funds to improve our teaching resources and school infrastructure. 
It's also fun and quite social! Come and ask questions or contribute with your ideas 

about the school and potential benefits for the kids. 
You can find out more about the organisation on the P&C web-

site, www.brontepandc.com. 

Bronte PS is looking for Parents to volunteer as Reading Helpers 

across the school. If you can come to school for as little as 30 

minutes a week we will assign you to a class as a reading helper.  

 

Please see Ms Ryan at the office to register 

mailto:brontepandc@gmail.com
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/89063577989
http://www.brontepandc.com/
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CALENDAR  

Wed 27 Pupil Free Day 

Thurs 28 Pupil Free Day 

Fri 29  First Day Students Yrs 1- 6 
Yr 3-6 Swimming Carnival  
today 

 Best Start Kindergarten  – 
29 Jan-2Feb 

FEBRUARY  

Fri 29—2   Best Start Kindergarten  – 
29 Jan-2Feb 

Wed 3 Kinder Starts Today 

Tea and Tissues 

Wed 17 School Photographs 

BRONTE Public School— Week 2 Bulletin 

 

Welcome Back Everyone! 
A very warm welcome to our new families and students in Kindergarten and across the 
school. 
The students are in their new 2021 classes and the timetable has commenced. We wel-
come new students to the school this week going into our 14 classes from Kinder to Year 
6. Thanks to Ms Brennan, Mr Smith and Mrs Maunsell for organising the swimming carni-
val last Friday. Congratulations to all the children who swam in races, the District team 
will be announced soon. 
COVID restrictions are still in place but have eased enough to allow us to conduct Meet 

the teacher evenings and welcome parents into the school  for the start of the year. This 

year we welcome new teacher, Megan Sweeney. She comes with a wealth of experience 

and enthusiasm teaching Kindergarten. Clare Baptist returns to us in a part time capacity 

following maternity leave. They are very excited to be back at Bronte PS. Clare Baptist is 

Assistant Principal two days a week and Wendy Goldman leads Stage 1 (Year 1 and Year 2) 

as Relieving Assistant Principal.  Kylie Maunsell is relieving Assistant Principal of Stage 2 

(Year 3 and 4), Kylie Landrigan is relieving Assistant Principal of Kindergarten and Katrina 

Black Assistant Principal of Stage 3 (Years 5 and 6). Together with me, the executive make 

up our 2021 leadership team. 

 ‘Meet the Teacher Nights’ are coming up soon (you can see an invitation in this news-

letter). These information sessions provide parents with an overview of what the year will 

look like in terms of teaching, learning, themes, and expectations.  

I would appreciate if you can spare 10 minutes after school to help with Pick Up zone du-
ty. Please come and see me, I’d love your help! 
Have a good week! 
Catherine Ryan (Principal) 
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Composite Classes 

 

Don't panic if your child is in a composite class next year. They are a far cry from the ones 

you remember from when you were in primary school. In fact, grouping different aged chil-

dren together can be of great benefit. 

Most public schools throughout NSW have composite classes. Schools organise their clas-

ses this way because of uneven numbers of       students in different years.  Bronte PS has 

composite class, and will always have composite classes, and your child will most likely be 

in one once or twice during their time here. 

Unfortunately the word ‘composite’ is feared by some parents. This fear however, almost 

always subsides when they gain a greater  understanding of how the classroom operates. 

Teachers look at all classes as composite (even if they are not), with varying ages, gender, 

maturity and abilities. 

A teacher’s emphasis is on the progression of the individual child through logical stages of 

learning. In every class – including composite   classes – students are assessed to ascertain 

their current level of learning. The teacher will then design and implement a program that 

caters for all students’ needs, while keeping in mind that content in the stage or stages 

must be taught. 

The most important factor in student success at school is the quality of the teacher. 

Assessment data shows that students do not suffer as a result of being in a composite 

class. In fact there are extra benefits for students.   These include; smaller group teacher 

instruction when the other grade group is otherwise engaged, developing independence, a 

wider choice of friends, and early opportunities for leadership roles. 

Is your child happy? 

The Department of Education says that “overseas (UK) research has shown children in com-

posite classes do no better or worse academically than their peers in straight grade classes, 

but that, socially, their development is enhanced. They are more confident, can operate 

better as part of a group, are more assertive, become more independent learners and bet-

ter problem-solvers. They also make friends outside of their standard age-groups." 
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Hola! I would like to take this opportunity to introduce myself. My name is Señora Malqui Rodriguez and I am the Spanish 
teacher at Bronte Public School. 

I look forward to teaching Bronte students as well as to getting to know the new kindergarten students. I have many ex-
citing things planned for this term 1. 

Kindergarten students will learn to say hello, goodbye, what’s your name? and numbers 0-10. 

We learn Spanish by playing games and singing songs. 

Stage 1 students will review about the basic vocabulary we learnt last year such as greetings and numbers. Also, they will 
learn about animals and colours and say your age in Spanish. 

Stage 2 students will review greetings and words of courtesy. Also, they will learn the Spanish alphabet and food vocabu-
lary. 

 

Stage 3 students will review greetings, words of courtesy, colours and numbers. 

Also, they will learn about the weather, the Spanish speaking countries and all about me vocabulary. 

Towards the end of this term 1 Bronte will celebrate "The Spanish Day". 

Hasta la vista!! 

Spanish at Bronte PS—A message from Senora Malqui 

https://education.nsw.gov.au/parents-and-

carers/going-to-school/preparing/starting-

primary-school/e-book-getting-ready-for-

primary-school-2021 

Starting School Information eBook for 

Kinder 2021 Parents 

SRE Scripture 2021 

Please contact Ms Ryan if you are interested 
in your child participating  in Orthodox 
Christian SRE  for 2021. (Greek Orthodox 
Parish of St George Rose Bay) 
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Dear Parents,  

If you have not yet purchased your child’s text books for 2021, you should contact our supplier, Kooka-
burra and order now.   Kookaburra Educational Resources will be supplying our Student Packs and all 
students are required to have specific textbooks for use in their classroom.  Parents should purchase 
these textbooks using www.kookaburra.com.au/login as soon as possible  

Username:  BRONT003 (not Bronte) 

Password:   Student9 

NB – Late Orders will incur additional delivery charges Please direct all ordering enquiries to Kookabur-
ra Customer Experience Team on support@kookaburra.com.au or 1300 766 997. 

It is recommended that all parents and carers install the 

Skoolbag App to enable you to be kept up to date on all things 

happening at Bronte Public School.  The Skoolbag app is used 

as a communication tool for parents to receive notes, advise 

of student Absences , changes of address details  or making 

payment for  Student Statement of Accounts.  Use directions 

below on how to install Skoolbag on your device. 

Purchase your new school uniform 

for 2021 on line or in store at PSW 

Wearing the Bronte Public School uniform 

is an honour and an expression of pride in 

our school. We have a policy which strong-

ly encourages all students to wear their 

full school uniform, and it looks great too. 

Please make sure your child  wear your 

school uniform every day.  

http://www.kookaburra.com.au/login
mailto:support@kookaburra.com.au
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Bronte Public School  Extra Curricular opportunities 
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